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Thank You! 
The staff team have been boosted by the warm wishes many of you have sent and we are glad to 

hear that our isolating classes are enjoying their zoom sessions. We are looking forward to 
everyone being back in school on Wednesday.   

To notify us of allergies or medical needs e-mail 
Charlene.o’brien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
Charlene can also help with admissions.  
 
To change your contact details and provide us with two 
contact numbers: 
Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
All other enquiries: 
info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
___________________________________________ 

  

The School Photographer has been 
re-scheduled and we will notify you 

of her visit in due course. 
 
_______________________________________ 

You are encouraged to e-mail your child’s class 
teacher directly. They check their e-mails regularly. 

Stay in touch! 
 

Our social media feeds are updated regularly. Please 
follow us: 

Instagram: barlbyprimary 

Twitter: @primary_barlby 

 

 

Virtual Parents Evening 
 

Week beginning 16/11 & 23/11- teachers will email 
you directly to organise a zoom meeting. You will 
have a ten minute slot to discuss how your child 

has been progressing both emotionally and 
academically since returning to school. 

We will be happy to support you if you are new to 
zoom or will find an alternative arrangement. 
Looking forward to catching up with you 1:1.  

 

 
We want to support our community in these 

challenging times. Please let us know if you would 
like us to mention your business or community 

projects.  
 

 
Barlby has several charitable partnerships. If you 

need help- please ask! 
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